
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

Aberford 

Achievements 
Stars of the Week 

George P 
Emmie 

Ben 
Amelia 
Nellie 

James S 
Zac 

Christian Values Award 
Seth 

Herbie 
Freddie 

Reading award 
George P 
Stanley 

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 189 22 

Lotherton 184 21 

Parlington 189 22 

Hazlewood 181 17 

 

 

 

Did you know? 

One of our pupils recently visited 

the Archbishop of York at Bishop’s 

Palace to receive an award for the 

Nationwide Arts Competition that 

our children participated in just 

before the summer holidays.  

Noori and her parents had a 

wonderful time and we are all so 

proud of her for coming 3rd place 

in her category out of 180 schools 

nationwide! 

 
 

Aberford CE Primary 

Messages from the Office 
Individual and Family School 

photographs Thursday 25th 

November 2021.  If you would like a 

family photograph with siblings who 

do not yet attend School, please 

come to the school all from 8.30 for 

your photographs to be taken.   

 

Please can all outstanding Dinner 

Money and Breakfast Club money be 

brought up to date by the end of next 

week.  We are able to accept Child 

Care vouchers for Breakfast Club, but 

we are unable to accept them for 

Trips and Residential Trips.   

 

19th November 2021 
 

Aberford PTA News: 

Watch out for further information next week about our movie 

night on the 1st December 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

Our Friday Celebrations Collective 

Worship is now led by our 

Aberford Children’s Ethos (ACE) 

Committee and it is turning out to 

be a high point of the week! Our 8 

committee members have already 

developed fantastic presenting 

skills and are kind, caring and 

compassionate to all the school 

community as they present their 

awards. Our new favourite award 

is definitely the book prize draw, 

open to all children who have had 

their reading record signed three 

times that week. There were 

definitely many more tickets in the 

boxes this week so we’re all really 

pleased to see that this is 

encouraging our children to read 

at home! 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

PCR Tests 
The half term break gave us a few quiet weeks but whilst we still have no 
confirmed Covid cases in our school community at present, a few pupils 
and members of staff have gone for PCR tests this week, due to showing 
symptoms. Please do remain vigilant as we move into colder months with 
so many other bugs around too.  
 


